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Mr Tom Hatton 
Chairman 
Environmental Protection Authority 
Reference CMS17372 & DWERA-001019  
 
 
 

Dear Tom  
 
In Confidence; Proposed Downstream Processing Chemical Production Facility 
 
Thank you for your time meeting with myself and proponent representatives recently.   
 
I refer to your letter dated 26 July 2018 advising Coogee Chemicals that a third party has 
referred this proposal to the EPA.   
 
Thank for your letter and for raising the external referral and associated requirements.  
As the lead proponent, Wesfarmers Chemicals, Energy and Fertilises acknowledges 
receipt of the letter, and the intention of the EPA to set the project’s level of assessment. 
 
The project partners are currently at pre-feasibility stage for the proposed project and 
have recently signed an Option to Lease with the State Government in a major industrial 
estate on the Burrup Peninsular.  
 
Early phase discussions have been initiated with a number of stakeholders including 
potential gas suppliers, relevant government departments as well as community groups 
including the local Murujuga Aboriginal Corporation.  The ongoing consultation with all 
stakeholders will be an essential part of each progressive stage of the project. 
 
While the project is at pre-feasibility, we have prepared the EPA’s Template for defining 
the key characteristics of a proposal to the extent possible (attached).  We trust the early 
description of information provided meets your requirements. 
 
Should the pre-feasibility continue to be favourable, then a full feasibility study including 
rigorous technical, commercial and environmental due diligence processes will be 
undertaken.  We expect refinement of the key characteristics proposed will continue 
during these subsequent activities.   
 
The proponents are committed to ensuring a sustainable future and this extends to the 
proposed project and concerns relating to its development.  We understand the value of 
safe and sustainable development, and in all respects we will continue to work in 
consideration of important issues of environmental and cultural significance in areas such 
as the Burrup.   
 
 
Regards Albert Romano 


